
 

 

6th April, 2017 

Children – Paddy, Leo, Holly, Ellie, Josh, William, 

Marley, James, Isabella and Lucie. 

Mrs. Lewin 

Welcome- we started with a prayer. 

School Accessibility – children agreed with the plan and 

that our school is as accessible as possible.  It is good 

that we have ear defenders for children who have 

sensitive hearing.  We all need to make sure that there 

are no tripping hazards. 

SNAG Meeting – Mrs. Lewin informed us that we will 

be meeting with the catering company for school 

dinners on the 19th May to discuss our views on school 

dinners. 

CAFOD World Gift Choices – Mrs. Lewin brought the 

cards of our gift choices that have arrived.  It was 

agreed to show these to all of the children in assembly 

and to ask Mrs. Key to add them to the world village 

board. 



Any other business 

 More footballs, basketballs and tennis balls are 

needed for playtime. 

 The tyres need hosing down please. 

 Everyone is very pleased with the basketball 

hoops. 

 Mrs. Lewin to remind younger children not to play 

with sticks in assembly. 

 


